
 

 

19 April 2018 

 

Via Email | amod@fwc.gov.au 

 

Dear AMOD 

 

Response to [2018] FWCFB 1548 

 

1. Business SA provides this letter in response to [2018] FWCFB 1548. This decision 

invited parties to provide the Commission with further information or to indicate their 

position in relation to decisions made regarding Group 4 awards.  

 

2. Business SA is an interested party to various Group 4 awards. We provide the 

following brief submission to provide comments in relation to the Children’s Services 

Award 2010, Funeral Industry Award 2010, and Professional Employees Award 2010.  

 

Children’s Services Award 2010 

3. In response to [333], Business SA advises that we intend to pursue outstanding substantive matter S9.  

 

Funeral Industry Award 2010 

4. Business SA agrees with the provisional view expressed at [499]. 

 

Professional Employees Award 2010 

5. Business SA agrees with the provisional view expressed at [624] and its incorporation at Schedule B of the Exposure 

Draft – Professional Employees Award 2016. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Chris Klepper 

Policy Adviser 
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